
 

 
 
 
In honor of Intellectual Disabilities Awareness Month in March, The Arc of 
NEPA Advocacy Department will be working on a project to celebrate the 
accomplishments of the many amazing individuals with IDD in our area.  
 
If you would like to participate, please submit a photo of the individual and 
a brief statement about what you are celebrating. Possible suggestions 
can be: showcasing a talent, employment recognition, mastering a new 
skill, progress at school, sports/recreational accomplishment, achieving a 
milestone, community involvement, leadership opportunities, self-
advocating moments, or any accomplishment you would like to share!   
 
We hope to showcase a variety of individual accomplishments on our 
Facebook page throughout the month of March. 
 
We will be taking submissions until February 15th.  If your submission is 
selected, you will be asked to complete a media release for anyone 
pictured.  We recommend submitting pictures of only a single individual.  
 
Submissions can be sent to MColville@thearcnepa.org 
 


